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Dear Newman College Community 

 

 

Newman College Acting Principal Term 1 2023 

 

Further to the recent announcement that Mr Andrew Watson will commence as Principal at 

Newman College at the start of Term 2, we are pleased to announce the appointment of  

Dr Lucie McCrory as Acting Principal for Term 1 2023. 

 

Lucie is well known to you all having held the position of Vice Principal since January 2021.  Prior 

to this Lucie has had extensive experience in Catholic secondary education in a range of 

leadership positions.  

 

As you would be aware Lucie is passionate about Newman College and its community. We are 

very confident that she will serve the College well in the role of Acting Principal. Please be 

assured that there is much time being invested and ongoing communication occurring between 

current Principal, Mr John Finneran, Lucie McCrory and the incoming Principal Mr Andrew 

Watson to ensure this period of transition is a successful one for all members of the Newman 

College community. 

 

We pray that Mary our Good Mother and Saint Marcellin Champagnat continue to guide and 

protect the College community during the coming months. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr Darren McGregor 

Regional Director (Vic, SA & WA) 
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